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EOL Notification 
 

Effective immediately, JAE is announcing the End of Life (EOL) of the following products: 

 
DDMA-50S-C-NM 
DDMA-50S-C-NM-2 
DAMA-15P-C-NM-2 
DAMA-15P-C-NM-2-F0 
DMA-20-26P-NM-2 

 
 

Due to the urgent nature of this issue, JAE requests that any open PO’s for these items be canceled 
and any existing stock be returned. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact your JAE account manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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